On 11/07/2020, at approximately  10:45 p.m., the University Police Department received a report of a suspicious person who was reportedly throwing objects and chasing persons in the area of Albright-Benton and Harrill Residence Halls.  Officers responded to the area but were unable to locate the suspected person.
The person was described as wearing dark colored sweats with the hood pulled up.  
If you have any information in regards to this incident please contact the University Police Department at 828.227.7301.    
As always we encourage everyone to be vigilant and watch out for themselves and their neighbors.  You are the eyes and ears for crime prevention.
1. Be aware of your surroundings
1. Give someone (roommate, close friend, parents) information about your plans for the evening
1. Pay attention to your surroundings and others’ nonverbal cues and behavior
WCU Police
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